
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Erie Family Health Centers is now able to 
provide COVID-19 testing for all Erie 

patients and anyone who becomes an Erie 
patient, whether you feel sick or not.  

We are here to help!  
 

Call Erie at 312-666-3494. 
  

 

 

If there is someone in your community who would like a COVID-19 test, 
we would love to have them become a part of our Erie family!  

We are accepting new patients.  
 

 

Para Español, haga clic aquí 

  

 

 

 

The cost of a COVID-19 test is covered under most insurance plans, including Medicaid. 
Uninsured patients can receive a COVID-19 test at no cost.  

 

Special Note: If you have recently been out in large groups, the health department 
recommends getting a COVID-19 test 5 to 7 days later. Call Erie at 312-666-3494 
to schedule your test.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001WijIYlBu94xTQZnTv00kxYdBWzDX8IWY1xcL46NfHrnF7id3EMZnoJyJt4OPoLvkXdfNGtgbGzHbP84M7VlYLoLmJjKsvscGzst1o_Ac5y48TPrFNyudVrn8DJYREtWnK6AkZUcm4VMrzOg5ifC0cMGiM495vZHGv4U5-D3BvaADFmUhO_oiNB1WMULHtMiw&c=RAv5teiH1TZy1RJ4s_QYkulyUWXbeA9yvm-AWE1NjggcFA-IoScPsg==&ch=3oRsMcxGFjZxndc2a0F1hjSXM6zQEuY2JUAXwiffegl1TQUpb3Lbag==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001WijIYlBu94xTQZnTv00kxYdBWzDX8IWY1xcL46NfHrnF7id3EMZnoHpw322vXcRFmMGNzefStnBb3zMRA-QoRDHZfylXdC4XUgW9gR010tQJyCz60qxOY0k56Hrwf9f9IWz_S-kybbihjBRa4WFWgQu__R-usjYAYonns5WQbM_A4D01azp8PLXFrgnzu_5LxzPzPl7WBxDdErlMWaWzR04sq8KZsMKvwLVZ9jkelGr3nrMAQAh72rQIp46x80O32MTe6fU-q77CG5apOlZ37w==&c=RAv5teiH1TZy1RJ4s_QYkulyUWXbeA9yvm-AWE1NjggcFA-IoScPsg==&ch=3oRsMcxGFjZxndc2a0F1hjSXM6zQEuY2JUAXwiffegl1TQUpb3Lbag==

